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RE: ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE – BENDETHERA FIRE TRAIL  
DEUA NP 

 
NPWS staff will commence essential trail maintenance work on 
Bendethera Fire Trail starting Friday 26 th May 2017. 
 
Works are expected to take between 2 – 3 weeks to complete 
(depending on weather conditions). We do not expect to have to 
close this trail at this point in time. However, we do ask drivers to 
use extreme caution when driving on this trail as it may become 
slippery in sections while works are being carried out. 
 
This information will also be posted on the website at 
www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in South Coast Branch, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


